
"STARTING STRONG: COEVAL 2K24" 

Coeval is a celebration of new beginnings, a chance to meet fellow students, and an 

opportunity to immerse oneself in the vibrant culture of the college. The day is designed to 

help the new students feel welcomed, informed, and inspired as they embark on their 

academic journey. 

At MRCET this day is an opportunity to showcase the artistic and cultural talents of current 

students. This included live performances, such as music, dance and skits which not only 

provided entertainment but also gave a glimpse into the vibrant cultural scene of the college. 

By meeting peers, engaging with faculty members, and getting familiar with the campus, 

freshers quickly find that they are part of a larger network of support and shared experience. 

The first day of college can be overwhelming, and Freshers' Day provides a structured yet fun 

environment that helps ease any uncertainty. With a clear introduction to the campus and its 

resources, students feel more confident navigating their new surroundings. 

Freshers’ Day is all about creating memories. Whether it’s making new friends, participating 

in fun activities, or watching a live performance, the day marks the beginning of an 

unforgettable chapter in a student’s life. 

This event was organised on the 30th of November,2024. 

 

The Principal of MRCET addressing the students on the freshers’ day, COEVAL 2K24 



 

The chief guest, Ms Shalini and the dignitaries lighting the lamp 

 

The classical dancers mesmerised the audience with their grace and elegance. (The HOD of 

H&S, Dr Madhusudhana Reddy is seen cheering the dancers) 



 

The anchors were energetic, keeping the audience engaged and involved 

 

One of the best performances of the COEVAL event based on Lord Hanuman. The audience 

was thrilled!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The sports team felicitated by the Chief Guest 



GLIMPSES OF SPORTS EVENTS FROM THE COLLEGE GROUND

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SOME OF THE GLIMPSES OF PERFORMANCES FROM THE EVENT 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 









 

 

There was a vote of thanks by the head of the department, Dr VM Reddy.  

The event ended around 7 pm.  


